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Friends of the Marysville Bok Kai Temple
And Marysville Historic Chinatown, Inc.
c/o Billie Single, President

620 9™ Street

Marysville, CA 95901

May 10, 2011

In our Letter to the Friends of the Marysville Bok Kai Temple on July 25, 2005,
copy attached, we transmitted a check for $2250 for the restoration of the Bok
Kai Temple project. These funds were to be allocated to restore the courtyard as
part of the Bok Kai Temple restoration project. Our understanding is that the
courtyard was restored with funds from the Sutter Buttes Garden Club and the
$2250 that we donated is not needed for the courtyard.

Since there is a current effort underway to restore the Chinese school building at
226 First Street, we are modifying our request of July 25, 2005 to have the $2250
reallocated to that effort. The Chinese school building is an integral part of the
Chinese Community and we fully support the restoration.

This letter supercedes our July 25, 2005 letter to your organization.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at the respective numbers

below.
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Hom/Tom Reunion Committee

Attachment: Letter of July 25, 2005
Cc: Reunion Committee Members



